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Design Refinement 11 – West of Crockerhill Farm 

Where is the proposed change?  

This design refinement is located west of Crockerhill Farm, to the south of Wickham, within Fareham Borough 

Council’s administrative area. The design refinement is situated within Section F of the pipeline between 

Havant Thicket Reservoir and Otterbourne Water Supply Works. 

The design presented at the Summer 2024 Consultation is shown in Figure 23.  

What is changing and why?  

Since the Summer 2024 Consultation, ongoing environmental surveys identified protected species west of 

Crockerhill Farm. We are proposing to move the pipeline route and draft Order Limits to the west to ensure the 

protected species can be avoided without other major impacts arising.  

The design refinement can be seen in Figure 24. 

How might the change affect you or the environment?  

The design refinement would result in the construction works avoiding impacts to nearby protected species. 

The amended design would also move construction works further from residential properties and therefore 

there would be a minor reduction in air quality, noise, and vibration effects at these properties compared to the 

effects set out in our Preliminary Environmental Information Report presented at the Summer 2024 

Consultation. 
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Figure 23 West of Crockerhill Farm – Summer 2024 Consultation design 
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Figure 24 West of Crockerhill Farm – Design Refinement  


